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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we explored the world that Jesus wanted and came up with values that he intended for 

our world. We then had a go at designing our own world and our own set of values. 

In English, we read about the miracle on the farm and have plan and started to draft our 

newspaper reports about it.  

In Maths, we started our mass and capacity unit by looking at measuring in grams and 

kilograms. 

In History, we looked at Hillforts and how they were designed in the Iron Age. 

In Art, we created our own Matisse inspired collages. 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Danny and Zakir for their great designs of the world they want. 

Headteacher's Award: May and Molly for always showing love and being helpful in the 

classroom. 

Shining Stars: George, Georgie, Isla, Rosie, Freddie 

Pupil Voice: “That was so interesting!” – in reference to the Planetarium Workshop 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Please see the upcoming Dojo about World Book Day. 

Wednesday 12th February – please can children bring in wellies as we will be going on the 

field to make habitats for animals. 

Friday 14th February – Open Worship 2:45pm – All welcome. End of Term. 


